
REGION Ill 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
No. 38_, s. 2025

FROM 

TO 

SUBJECT 

DATE 

SCHOOLS DMSION SUPERINTENDENT 

Chief Education Supervisors 
All Unit Heads 

2nd Quarter Program Implementation Review (PIR) 2025 

August 11, 2025 

Due to the inclement weather condition which affected the Schools Division 
Office of Bataan and the rest of the province last July 25, 2025, the 2nd Quarter 
Program Implementation Review (PIR) for 2025 has been postponed and will be 
rescheduled on August 14-15, 2025, 1:30 PM at SDO Conference Hall, Kabukiran, 
Calaylayan, Abucay, Bataan. 

All other provisions stated in the previous Office Memorandum remain in effect. 

For your information and guidance. 
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